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Monday 27th November 2023  

 
Parking and Road Closure 

 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 

Parking 
 
It has been brought to our attention that there are a number of parents / carers parking their vehicles in the 
staff car parks and/or pulling into these car parks to drop off/collect children. Please be reminded that these 
car parks are for STAFF only and no other vehicles are permitted.  
 
Also Could we please remind you to park considerately and legally when dropping off and collecting children 
from the school site and please do not allow your children to access the local residents front gardens. Parking 
over local resident’s driveways and allowing their children onto their property is not permitted.  
 

Valentine Avenue Road Closure 
We would like to remind you about the Road Closure outside of the school which is in operation 
from, 08.15 – 09.15 & 2.30-3.30pm (Term time only). During these times, Valentine Road between 
the Elgar Road and Botley Road junctions is closed to motor vehicles.   
 
 When parking outside of the road closure please remember to park legally and considerately 

by not blocking resident’s driveways, not parking on Double yellow lines and when parking Do 
not park on pathways. Thank you to the parents/carers who are parking considerately.  

 We understand that during the closure the road is very safe for you and your children BUT you 
still need to be alert and remind your child/children about road safety. 

 Please consider the ‘Park and Stride’ initiative when driving your child to school. This would 
mean parking just 5/10minutes away from the school and walking.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school or 
speak with your child’s class teacher. Thank you for your continued support of our school.  
 

We thank you for your support with these reminders. 
 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA  

 


